
Update 31/5/2021 

 

 

Dear All, 

Thanks to the sterling efforts of Cathy and Liz we managed to get the clubhouse spick and span 

ready for it being in use again after such a long break. 

Things have almost returned to how they used to be, but not quite!  Please note the changes:- 

KEYS - All keys are now on just one set and that is the one with a white wooden block on. These 

will now be where they were pre Covid. 

Hoop trolleys, pegs, clips, bisques, centre pegs etc are now in the equipment shed. 

BALLS - Because of the need to clean them balls will continue to be stored in black buckets IN 

THE CABIN. 

Hoops can be wiped down (usually just the top bar necessary) with the appropriate 'Clinell' 

wipes. This continues to be the case with any other equipment you handle. 

In the clubhouse you are still required to keep to groups of no more than six preferably with the 

two front doors open.  Sitting outside is ideal!  See the CA guidance sent to you on 24th May. 

Social distancing applies at all times.  

ON CLUB AFTERNOONS, please log your attendance in the register provided. You may still book 

lawns on other days, and because those attending should be recorded on the Online Booking 

System, there is no need to add your name for that time in the register. 

Please bring all your own refreshments for the time being. 

Enjoy your croquet!! 

Rhona 


